
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Student Career Exploration Day 3 – 7 September 2012 

 
Parental/Caregiver Consent 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
As detailed in the letter, your son/daughter can plan a career/work exploration placement one day during the 
week of 3 – 7 September. This is intended to give students a greater understanding of work in general, and of a 
particular field of interest. This experience is invaluable as it helps students learn about what is expected of 
them at work as well as helping them to make career decisions. 
 
If you support this activity, please complete this form and have it returned to the College as soon as possible. If 
you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please contact Mrs Shaw to discuss them. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sandra Shaw 
HOD Student Services 
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